
Drive Right Program
 

The Drive Right Program will be offered in person on the following date(s):

Thursday, April 11, 2024
Students @ 6:00 pm
Parents @ 6:45 pm

** The presentation will take place in the Cafeteria

All students who are getting their driver’s license & anticipate driving
to school this year need to attend.

THIS WILL BE THE LAST PRESENTATION
FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

 

Please remember that your parent(s) or guardian(s) also need to
attend the Parent presentation of the Drive Right Program before you
can drive to school.

Note to Parents: If you attended the program for another
student after 2010, you DO NOT need to attend again.

Thank you, If you have any questions, please call 973-875-3101
Ext. 1235


